From: HOCKADAY Bryan * GOV <Bryan.HOCKADAY@oregon.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 1:14 PM

To: Adam Andrzejewski

Cc: FOXTim R

Subject: Re: On-the-record statement requested - Gov. Kate Brown

Adam—I refer you to the Oregon State Patrol’s communication’s officer, Tim Fox, who is included here. Requirements for the
Dignitary Protection Unit’s activities are set by the OSP Superintendent, not by the Governor’s Office. The Superintendent has direct
oversight of the Dignitary Protection Unit, and directs these officers based on OSP’s assessment of Governor Brown's safety, including
the daily threats made against the Governor.

Regards,

Bryan Hockaday

Press Secretary

Office of Governor Kate Brown
503-580-7836

From: Adam Andrzejewski <Adam@openthebooks.com>

Date: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 at 8:49 AM

To: PAIR Chris * GOV <Chris.PAIR@oregon.gov>

Cc: Adam Andrzejewski <Adam@openthebooks.com>

Subject: On-the-record statement requested - Gov. Kate Brown

Hi Chris,

We are publishing a piece to Forbes online and would like to include any context, background, or feedback that Governor
Kate Brown would like to add. Our deadline is 3:00pm ET and if you miss the deadline, we'll try to update the piece on a
timely basis.

The transparency piece to publish is in regard to some of the small-dollar expenditures from the office of governor credit
card statements.

Please see our question below:

Would Governor Kate Brown like to comment on the spending allowances of the 'Dignitary Protection Unit' (state police
officers) who have the responsibility to keep the governor safe, specifically those expenditures associated with Governor
Brown's personal vacations, entertainment, and the car washes for the state vehicle?

Adam

Adam Andrzejewski (say: Angie-eff-ski)
CEO & Founder | 312.320.1867

OPEN THE
BOOKS

Every Dime. Online. In Real Time.
Read Adam’s ‘Latest’ & ‘Most Popular’ editorials at Forbes -
Click here and scroll down



